
Farewell from our 2009-2010 President 
  

Please don’t forget to renew your membership!! 
  

As I write my last President’s message, all this year comes flooding back to me with 

so many special memories.  First and foremost was our commitment as Uptown 

Midland to stay with the BPW Foundation.  I hope that our future continues to be 

bright with BPWF as we continue to explore where we want to be in the next few 

years.  I do know that we have successfully added to the funds for our community 

services and excelled with our two annual fundraisers this past year, and that is 

something we should all be proud of as members of Uptown. 

  

Our successes are entirely attributed to our extremely brilliant 2009-2010 Officers 

(Stacy Nelson, Evie Adams, Mona Bethany, Jerri Ripplinger), Committee Chairs and 

Committee Members for this past year.  This has been a very rewarding experience 

to serve as President and to be a member of Uptown.  These are things I will always 

cherish.  Thank you for giving me the opportunity to serve. 

  

Our new officers for the 2010-2011 year were installed at our June 23rd meeting and 

I would like to wish you all the very best and I’m excited with our new mantra 

“Striving for Sweet Success”.  Good luck Glenda Knox, Mona Bethany, Laura 

Gonzales, Bronna Sanders and Jerri Ripplinger!! 

  

Don’t forget to support our Camp BPW/Upward Bound program.  Yvonne Reyes 

would like for all of us to attend if we can.  There are two more classes, 6/28 and 

7/12.  See you there!! 

  

Please keep coming back to the website for the calendar updates because very soon 

Madam President Knox will be scheduling a Planning Meeting for the coming year.  

Don’t miss out on the fun of “Women Helping Women”. 
  

Building Powerful Women, 

 
 

Debrah Gann Debrah Gann Debrah Gann Debrah Gann     
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